
 

投资者提示 

 

我公司发现在中国境内，一些网站和社交媒体非法地使用富达的公司名称及标志。我们谨

此提醒各位投资者提高警惕。这些涉嫌欺诈的投资计划会通过盗用富达名称及标志的方式来增

加其可信度。富达致力于维护本公司品牌，并有一套完备的机制用于严密监测盗用公司品牌的

活动，并迅速向相关机关举报。我们敬请投资者对此类计划保持高度警惕。如果您怀疑自己已

经受骗，或不确定您收到的电子邮件或看到的网站的真伪，请立即向当地公安机关及其他相关

机关举报并寻求帮助。 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INVESTOR ALERT 

 

It has come to our attention that Fidelity's name and logo is being used 

inappropriately on some websites and social media applications in China. We would 

like to remind investors that they need to be vigilant of fraudulent investment 

schemes that pretend they are acting on behalf of known and established 

institutions, such as Fidelity, in order to gain legitimacy. Fidelity has a robust system 

in place to defend our brand that involves rigorous monitoring of its use and swift 

involvement of the relevant authorities, however, investors do need to be alert to 

these schemes. If you have been a victim of fraud or are unsure about emails or 

websites being authentic, we encourage you to file a report or seek assistance from 

your local law enforcement office. 

 


